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A note from the President… 
 

 

“The more you are in a state of gratitude, the more you will attract things to be grateful for.”—Walt Disney 
 

It’s hard to believe that it is mid-November already, and Thanksgiving is just around the corner.  Thanksgiving is one of my favorite 

days of the year because it reminds us to give thanks and to count our blessings. Here at Austin’s Place we are truly blessed and have 

much to be thankful for.  
 

Last month we expressed our gratitude for our amazing staff as we celebrated Employee Appreciation Month. Not only did the 

management have the opportunity to shower our employees with shirts, food, and massages, but we also had an “Appreciation Box” 

set up in the staff locker room where our employees had the opportunity to give a shout out to their fellow workers who go above 

and beyond every day for a chance to win prizes.   
 

This month, I would like to take the opportunity to express my gratitude for our clients because they teach us far more than we can 

teach them. Forgive quickly, love unconditionally, don’t judge people by how they look, celebrate your victories, slow down, be kind 

with your words and just be you!  
 

Lastly, I would like to thank all the family and friends of Austin’s Place. I am truly grateful for your support, and I wish you and your 

family a blessed Thanksgiving. 

Bonnie Wilczynski, President 

 

What’s Happening? – Giving Thanks 
The holiday season, a time for family, friends, and giving thanks. Here at Austin’s Place we’ve kicked off the 

month of November by welcoming our friends from the Saxonburg Volunteer Fire Company and the Boy Scouts of 
America Venture program to learn about fire safety and first aid. Throughout the rest of the month you can find 
us cooking up delicious fall recipes like pumpkin bread and homemade waffles or in the craft room showing off 
our creative skills! At the end of the month we will be celebrating Thanksgiving and our second annual Charlie 

Brown Thanksgiving Party! 
 

Our United Way contribution 

code/book number for donations: 

12820486 

Happy Holidays, from our 
place to yours! 


